
This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

Mr. Baker,

I am asking you to please remove homeschoolers from bills LD 1343 and LD 1426. Funding blurrs the 
lines between private and public education. Please protect the integrity and efficacy of private home 
education.

Thank you,
Christine Reed
Home educator for 30 years
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